
Girls' East Riding Football League  

versus Elloughton & Welton  

Monday 17th March 2025 - South Hunsley School 

 
In what was our first set of fixtures in the East Riding Football League, our girls 

showed impressive progress in a short amount of time to pick up two wins, one 

draw and a defeat. Incredibly, the girls showed enormous amounts of spirit to 

battle back from a 4-1 defeat to Elloughton in our opening game to then come out 

victorious against the same team a short while later! Add this to a victory and a 

draw against Welton and the girls have got themselves off to a very solid start to 

the campaign. Next up… Hessle All Saints. Well done, girls! 

 
 


